12-31-2024 President’s Message
Dear OSGL Member/Friend,
Happy Holidays!  It has been a busy last month of the year.  We will be closing up 2024, and starting a new year in a couple days.   Wishing everyone a very safe, healthy, and prosperous new year!
Here are the upcoming events for our Society.  Please be sure to RSVP by the deadlines indicated.  All of our events are FREE to our members.  Hope to see you there!

Sunday, January 12, 2025 - Installation Meeting To Install new 2025 Officers and Directors
Place:  Mini Garden Orient Cuisine (Beretania St, before McCully St)
Doors open at 10:00am
Meeting starts promptly at 10:30am 
RSVP by Jan 5th (sorry for the late notice!!!)

Sunday, January 19, 2025 – Q1 BOD Meeting
Place:  Fook Yuen Seafood Restaurant (McCully Shopping Center)
Doors open at 10:00am.
Meeting starts promptly at 10:30am
RSVP by Jan 12th

Saturday, January 25, 2025 - Chinatown Festival & Parade
Place:  Meet at 3:30pm on the State Capitol Grounds  (Parade starts at 4pm)
March down Hotel Street from Richards to River Streets
Dinner to follow at Hawaii Dim Sum & Seafood
RSVP by Jan 19th
** Please indicate t-shirt size.  We have new t-shirts and hats!!!  All members will receive a t-shirt and hat ONLY IF they participate in the parade.
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Reservations, please call/text Jamie Chang at (808) 387-9854 or email osgl.info@gmail.com by the dates indicated above.  For all reservations, you should receive a confirmation text/email from me.  If not, please check in again, and I may have missed it.
